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A grandmother walking in a bike lane in San Clemente was killed and her grandson injured by a hit-and-

run driver, according to a news report. 

The Orange County Sheriff’s Department said that the unidentified 76-year-old woman and her grandson 

were walking in the bike lane on the north side of El Camino Real just south of Camino Capistrano when 

they were hit by the driver of a white Volkswagen van.  The driver did not stop.  The grandmother was 

pronounced dead at the scene; the grandson suffered minor injuries. 

A witness to the fatal pedestrian accident followed the driver, who was stopped by deputies and 

identified as Kelly Michelle Wolfe of Dana Point.  Wolfe was investigated for potential DUI but no arrests 

were made. 

If you or a loved one is involved in an accident that causes death or serious injury, callCallahan & Blaine, 

California's Premier Litigation Firm.  We are one of the leading catastrophic personal injury law firms in 

the state of California. In fact, in the last five years alone our lawyers have obtained over $1.5 billion in 

verdicts and settlements, including arecord breaking $50 Million settlement against the City of Dana 

Point, which has been certified as the largest personal injury settlement in the history of the United 

States. 

Callahan & Blaine also has numerous other record-breaking verdicts and settlement in Orange County, 

including the largest jury verdict in the history of Orange County($934 Million), the largest class action 

settlement ($38 Million), the largest insurance bad faith judgment ($58 Million) and the largest 

employment law settlement ($38 Million).  Callahan & Blaine also has recent personal injury settlements 

of $28 Million for a driver who was hit by a runaway truck wheel on the freeway, a $7.25 million 

settlement for a man who was run over trying to board a city bus, a $7.0 million settlement for a bicyclist 

who was struck by a newspaper delivery truck, and a $6.0 Million settlement for a bicyclist struck by an 

airport shuttle bus. 

If you or someone you know has suffered a catastrophic injury or died as the result of an accident, 

please contact our California law firm for expert legal counsel. 

 


